
From: Rachel King [mailto:Rachel.King@crosscountrytrains.co.uk]  

Sent: 11 March 2013 11:50 AM 
To: Freer, Stuart 

Subject: FW: Review of the General Approval (Stations) 2010 & General Approval (Depots) 2010 

 
Stuart 
 
Thank you for sending the attached letter.  Please see below CrossCountry Trains comments on the 
review: 
 
Annex B: General Approval(Stations) 2010- proposed changes 
 
I can confirm that CrossCountry agrees with the proposed changes in paragraphs 1  to 5 of annex 
B.  We do not have any further comments or suggestions to make. 
 
Annex C: General Approval (depots)2010 – proposed changes 
 
CrossCountry agrees with the proposed change in paragraph 1 of annex C.  We do not have any 
further comments or suggestions to make. 
 
Annex D: proposed amendments to our template access agreements 
 
CrossCountry agrees with the proposed changes in paragraphs 1 to 3 of annex D.  We do not have 
any further comments to make. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Rachel 
 
Rachel King 
Contracts Manager, CrossCountry 
 
5th Floor, Cannon House, 18 The Priory Queensway, Birmingham B4 6BS  
0121 200 6033 
07919 216636 
 


